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Las Cruces- The District One office for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT) with Smith and Aguirre Construction will be completing minor work within the 
project limits, which will affect the inner lanes for eastbound traffic. 
 
The contractor will have lane restrictions on US 70 from I 25/US-70 overpass to Rinconada 
Blvd. (exit 152) for eastbound traffic only. The lane closures will be placed daily from 7:00 am 
to 3:00 pm on Tuesday October 28th and will be lifted by Wednesday October 29th.  
 
Updates related to road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the Department’s web site 
http://nmroads.com, and can be retrieved by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 out 
of state.   
 

### 
 
For questions regarding this project you may contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT Project Manager at 
(575) 525-7313, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 
525-7340.   
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